
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

CIC REFINANCES A SHIPPING GROUP THROUGH SECURITISATION 

 

Paris, September 2023 - Crédit Industriel et Commercial is pleased to announce the 

success of its recent securitisation refinancing for a leading shipping group. 

In March 2023, CIC strengthened its commitment to a shipping group by providing 

substantial funding through securitisation. This is designed to meet the group's working 

capital requirements in a favourable environment for the shipping industry. The funds 

will enable the Group to increase its cash position with a view to potential strategic 

acquisitions and the development of its activities. The securitisation structure enables 

CIC to reduce its direct exposure to customer risk.  

This initiative is part of CIC's overall strategy to actively support its customers through 

a comprehensive range of bespoke financial services, which already include marine 

financing and tailored bank account management services. It demonstrates our 

ongoing commitment to our customers and to building strong partnerships. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About CIC Structured Finance:  



 
 

Created in 1993, CIC's Structured Finance department comprises five activities: asset, 

acquisition and project finance, syndication and securitization operating from Paris, 

London, New York and Singapore. 

With a team of 145 experts across its various offices, CIC Structured Finance provides 

its clients with global expertise according to their needs. 

www.cic-structuredfinance.eu 

 

CONTACT – CIC Structured Finance 

Securitisation 

Nicolas DELCAMBRE 

nicolas.delcambre@cic.fr  
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